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March 15, 2006
MEMORANDUM
TO:

System Test Coordinators
FROM: 
Sharron Hunt, Ph.D. 


Director of Testing 
SUBJECT: 
Nominations for the New Georgia Writing Assessments Training Workshops
As part of the test development process for Georgia’s writing assessment program, the Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE), in conjunction with the Georgia Center for Assessment (GCA), will be conducting Train-the-Trainer workshops throughout the state of Georgia in July and August 2006. The GaDOE is seeking participants to attend these Train-the-Trainer workshops for the New Writing Assessments in Grades 3, 5, 8, and 11. The workshops will provide participants with the materials and knowledge to redeliver a training presentation on Georgia’s New Writing Assessments to teachers in their system.

There are two separate workshops being offered: one will cover changes to Georgia’s Writing Assessments in grades 5, 8, and 11. The other will cover changes to the Grade 3 Writing Assessment as well as train teachers to score the Grade 3 Writing Assessment. Each workshop will include a presentation about the new writing assessments and prepare the participants to redeliver the information to their systems. 
We are soliciting participants from school districts to attend these workshops and redeliver the information to their systems. Each system may send a maximum of three participants to only one of the Grades 5, 8 and 11 workshops and a maximum of three participants to only one of the Grade 3 workshops. It may be the same three participants for each day or a different set of participants for day two. Participants should meet the following criteria:

· An expert in the instruction of writing

· Knowledge of the new writing assessments for Grade 3 or Grades 5, 8, & 11
· Experience in the redelivery of staff development training

The workshops will be offered twice at each of the four different locations across the state of Georgia. The writing assessment workshops are scheduled from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the following locations:

Location 1: Fannin County High School Performing Arts Center
2346 East First Street, Blue Ridge, Georgia 30513
(706) 632-2081

July 11

Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11

July 12

Grade 3 Writing Assessment



July 13

Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11



July 14

Grade 3 Writing Assessment



Location 2: Mill Creek Elementary School
239 Beasley Road, Statesboro, Georgia 30458

(912) 764-5979

July 18

Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11


July 19

Grade 3 Writing Assessment


July 20

Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11



July 21

Grade 3 Writing Assessment



Location 3: Georgia Learning Resource Center

433 Mercer Avenue, Albany, Georgia 31701
(229) 431-1230
July 25

Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11


July 26

Grade 3 Writing Assessment


July 27

Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11



July 28

Grade 3 Writing Assessment



Location 4: Fulton County Schools Professional Learning Center
3121 Norman Berry Drive, East Point, Georgia 30334
(404) 669-8090
August 1
Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11


August 2
Grade 3 Writing Assessment


August 3
Writing Assessment in Grades 5, 8, and 11



August 4
Grade 3 Writing Assessment



Complete and submit both forms. Nominations must be faxed to Candace Langford at the Georgia Center for Assessment no later than April 14. The FAX number is (706) 542-5364 and is also listed on the nomination form.  Due to limited space at each location, participants will be notified by April 28, 2006, if they are confirmed for the location requested. If space is not available, an alternate location may be requested. 
Thank you for your help with this important part of the writing assessment program. If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Dr. Jeff Barker at (404) 657-4122 or jbarker@doe.k12.ga.us  
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